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Dewey Development
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Dewey editorial team has completed publication of extensive updates in the schedules related to natural history of living organisms, including complete revision of 583-584 for angiosperms, with additional changes at 579 and 585-599. We published provisions for the new king of Thailand and for the four new elements announced by the International Union for Pure and Applied Chemistry. New numbers for the incoming presidents of Gambia and the United States are pending. We have also updated the Glossary.
The team reviewed mappings of BISAC terms to Dewey numbers, and completed mapping new BISAC headings through the 2015 edition.
Dewey by the numbers (as of 2017-01-05)
	
	Now in DDC 23
	New in DDC 23

	Explicit assignable numbers in schedules (including built numbers)
	41,139
	4,135

	Facets (building blocks from Tables 1-6 and internal add tables, added to show languages, geographic areas, ethnic/national groups, genres, etc.)
	12,495
	973

	Relative Index terms
	104,468
	7,602

	LCSH mappings
	30,176
	15,441

	BISAC mappings
	3,691
	895

	MeSH mappings
	379
	238



Translations
The editorial team has completed review of the Spanish translation of DDC 22, and publication is underway. We also advised ALA Graphics in the production of a poster and a bookmark with overview of the DDC in Spanish.
We established an electronic mailing list for Dewey translators worldwide, both for dissemination of changes in the master edition and for general discussion of issues of interest to translators.
Leadership
Dr. Rebecca Green has been named Dewey Editorial Program Manager, contributing to setting the strategic direction of the DDC and supervising the editorial team. She has been with the editorial team since 2007.
European DDC Users Group
The 2017 business meeting and symposium of the European DDC Users Group (EDUG) will be hosted by the National Library of France and held in Paris on June 27-28, 2017.
Miscellany
Finally, we’re proud that OCLC employees worldwide voted to name a pair of trumpeter swans at our Dublin headquarters after something near and dear to our own hearts: Dewey and Deci!
